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As a long time Oregonian, I oppose this tax. We ALREADY pay property taxes that 

are too high. You have an overage in tax revenue and yet you REFUSE to return the 

"kicker" money to us without a fight. How about YOU stay within your budget, 

account for your ALREADY overspending of our tax dollars. You seem to forget that 

YOU work for US. 


